

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: BOS Meeting September 9, 2021

The BOSONE

bosone@edcgov.us> To: County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 8:10 AM

For 9/10 item #21-1469.

Cindy Munt

Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1 Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado

Phone: (530) 621-5650

CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl's web page CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl on Nextdoor

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Robert N Sableski <rnsyes@att.net>

Date: Tue, Sep 7, 2021 at 9:37 PM Subject: BOS Meeting September 9, 2021

To: JOHN HIDAHL

dosone@edcgov.us>

John,

regarding upcoming meeting September 9, 2021 regarding rebuilding after Caldor Fire. Since many homeowner's insurance were cancelled by insurance company the Federal, State and County governments need to offer assistance to the uninsured homeowners.

Also encourage EL DORADO COUNTY to urge PG&E to bury electrical lines going forward to reduce risk of fire. AT&T burned telephone copper cables should be replaced with upgraded high speed fiber optic cables.

Robert Sableski 3338 Besana Dr El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 https://www.co2levels.org/